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Hello

Can this email be included with Monday's Question and Answer Period also?

"
Hello

I see on Monday afternoon ,that contingent from those condos across from the Hump are after
clear cutting it again . 

Has anyone ever gone down there and did a little look-see as to what they are on about?

Well I have and found that if you get level with the first floors of those condo buildings across
from the Hump and all along Marine Drive that their views are perfectly fine.

It is quite annoying that they don't put in the $5,000 application fee and offer to pay teh
$35,000 to clear cut the Hump as they wish . This is in the new tree bylaw that staff spent 20
meetings with the Environmental Committee  and countless hours creating to get it right They
want the taxpayers to chip in. They want to suspend the bylaw for some chippy chop ,slash
and burn! 
Over the last few years their property values have increased exponentially with the vegetation
having no effect on sales. 

Perhaps they should sell and move if they are so egreged.

The voters remembered what happened in 2015 with the "Vegetation Management "fiasco and
this was reflected in the 2018 election when the White Rock Coalition was clear cut out of all
their seats. It can be easily repeated. Leave the Hump Alone!

Warm Regards
G  Wolgemuth"

Redacted

Redacted
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